
Hello Members!! 

On December 28th from 10 am til 3 pm we are having an open house for club members 
and their invited guests!!  

Great time to bring family out. We will have .22 rifles of all types and sizes for people to 
shoot (youth models also). We also will have .22 pistols and revolvers on hand also. You are 
also welcome to bring and share your firearms, as well. 

We wish to show off and perhaps recruit some new members at this event . We will be 
introducing people to shooting modified F class rifle and smallbore rifle. There will be 
higher caliber pistols for ‘experienced’ shooters to use.  

We are also looking for either NRA trained or RSO trained members to help with introducing 
people to Bullseye shooting. So come out with gear to assist a newer shooter in rifle or 
Bullseye. Our goal is to provide a safe and friendly shooting experience.  

 

Ammo donations at the event are welcome. 

We will start LIVE fire at 10 am and run until 3 pm. (pending attendance)  

You are welcome to bring and share your favorite leftover Xmas cookies too.         

 

Questions or comments, contact: 

John Lathrop - 414-305-4455       

  

 


